
 

 

The Hazardous Waste Regulation Section has reviewed your application for a hazardous waste 
DEP/EPA Identification Number. Based on the information received you must use the following 
identification number for all manifests or reports for Sanford Transflo Terminal located at 2591 W 
5th St, Sanford. 

 
 
Your facility notified FDEP requesting the following status/activities:  
 

 
 
 
THIS LETTER IS NOT AN APPROVAL TO TRANSPORT HAZARDOUS WASTE OR USED OIL 
OR UNIVERSAL WASTE OR TO OPERATE A HAZARDOUS WASTE TREATMENT, STORAGE, 
OR DISPOSAL (TSD) FACILITY OR A UNIVERSAL WASTE OR USED OIL PROCESSING 
FACILITY OR LARGE QUANTITY HANDLER. PLEASE CONTACT THE DEPARTMENT FOR 
COMPLETE REQUIREMENTS FOR HAZARDOUS WASTE OR USED OIL TRANSPORTERS, 
UNIVERSAL WASTE HANDLERS, USED OIL PROCESSING FACILITIES, AND TSDS.  
 
You are required to notify us on form 8700-12FL if there is any change in your operations which 
would affect your status or contact information. For further assistance, please call the Notification 
Coordinator at (850)245-8760 or (850)245-8772 or (850)245-8706.  
Sincerely,  

Michael X. Redig 
Environmental Manager 
Hazardous Waste Regulation Section  
 
ME ID: 56230 ,  Email Address: jbarnes@transflo.net  
Link: http://appprod.dep.state.fl.us/www_RCRA/Reports/handler_results.asp?epaid=FLD984253641 

   

                 04/07/2010

Jan Barnes, Ass Dir HS &E   

Sanford Transflo Terminal   

6735 Southpoint Dr S # J975   

Jacksonville, FL 32216-6177   

   

   

FLD984253641

Small Quantity Generator  
Used Oil Transfer Facility 
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